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Advanced Notice 
Calling learning disability nurses in the Yorkshire & Humber Region
We are launching a new ‘community of practice’
An opportunity to work together as a group and engage and contribute to the practice of learning disability nurses in supporting people with learning disabilities and their families
11am – 3pm on Friday 7th August 
Scarborough North Yorkshire

This event is free to learning disability nurses and student nurses
We will provide an environment for participants to seek and provide help, problem solve, develop new capabilities, discuss and promote best practice and create new knowledge.
The day will be sponsored and facilitated by Debra Moore a former Nurse Advisor for Learning Disabilities at the Department of Health and Consultant Nurse.

At the first meeting we will be taking a particular look at Community Learning Disability Teams and the role of the nurse within them

If you would like to book a place for this please contact elaine@debramooreassociates.com
There is no charge for this event but places that are booked but not attended on the day will be subject to a £20.00 fee (substitutes will be welcome)
